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Preparing  

Students  For Life 

S    Safety First                                         

A    Always Responsible                                

I     I Care Attitude                                        

L    Listen Well                                         

O   On Task                                            

R   Respect Others         

 

CAPTAIN’S LOG 

Dear Parents, 
 
The school year is well under way as we enter the second 
grading period. Your child’s teacher scheduled conferences 
during the week of November 1st. If you did not speak to 
your child’s teacher, please contact the teacher to set a   
conference. Report cards will be handed out on Monday, 
November 1st. 

Patriotism will be a focus in November. Veteran’s Day ob-
servance will be on throughout the week of November 8th 
on the morning show program. We hope we can resume our 
Veteran’s Day program next year. 

American Education Week will feature the Great American 
VIRTUAL and IN PERSON Teach-in on Thursday, No-
vember 18th. Please contact Mrs. Sepulveda if you would 
like to be part of this day. 

Fall Break begins November 22nd through November 26th. 
I hope you enjoy the time with your family and friends to 
celebrate all the reasons to be thankful. I continue to be 
thankful for your involvement in your child’s education! 
 
 

Jan Kelly, Principal 

    IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 
11/1— Report Cards go home 

11/7— Daylight Saving Time Ends 

11/11— No School—Veteran’s Day 

11/16 — Fall Picture Retakes 

11/18— SAC Meeting/PTA Meeting 

11/18 - Virtual/In Person Great Amer-

ican Teach In 

11/22-11/26 - Fall Break 

11/29 - Progress Alert Week 

 

 

November 

Strive to arrive by 7:35 
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Hello Schmidt Sailors,   

October  ended up being so busy, I postponed our SLAM kick -off lessons until November.   November will be all 
about SLAM.   We will begin our SLAM kick -off lessons, and students will be able to start checking out SLAM 
books.   SLAM is a program by the district encouraging students to read the SSYRA/SSYRA Jr. books and do a fun art 
or video project.   Your students will receive more information at the kick -off, but here is a list of the books if they want 
to get started.   

SSYRA Books:  о-рψнлнм-нлннψǎǎȅǊŀψŀƴƴƻǘŀǘŜŘψƭƛǎǘΦǇŘŦ  

SSYRA Jr. Books:  нлнмнлннψŀƴƴƻǘŀǘŜŘψƭƛǎǘΦǇŘŦ  

We started our blind book challenge for grades 3 -5.  Students choose a wrapped book and agree to 
read the whole book.   If they read the whole book and give me a summary, they can earn an extra book check -
out ticket and their name goes into a raffle for a prize basket.   The purpose of the challenge is to teach stu-
dents to decide if they like a book based on the content and not what it looks like on the outside.   

Mrs. Lugo  

erin.lugo@hcps.net    

 

 

 

 

Schmidt Families, 

 

The Great American Teach-In is the perfect opportunity for parents, 
business leaders, and community members to share information 
about their careers, experiences, or hobbies with students. If you are 
interested in volunteering, please contact Mrs. Sepulveda 
(Guidance). 813-651-2110 ext.231, raiza.sepulveda@hcps.net 

file:///D:/Media%20Files/SSYRA/2021-2022/SSYRA/3-5_2021-2022_ssyra_annotated_list.pdf
file:///D:/Media%20Files/SSYRA/2021-2022/SSYRA%20Jr/20212022_annotated_list.pdf
mailto:erin.lugo@hcps.net
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        IMPORTANT  INFO 

Have you recently moved, changed 
your phone number/email?  If so, 
please contact the office so we can 
update information on your studentôs    
emergency card. You may email us 
at: 

Kathiejo.gavin@hcps.net or 

kayla.dupuis-kerrick@hcps.net 

VISITOR PROCEDURES 

Please note at this time there will be 

no visitor's allowed on campus due 

to COVID. This is for the safety of all 

students and staff. 

We appreciate your 

help with this, and 

apologize for any       

inconvenience this 

may cause. 

 

School Board 

Lynn L. Gray, Chair  

Stacy A. Hahn, Ph.D., Vice Chair  

Nadia T. Combs  

Karen Perez  

Melissa Snively  

Jessica Vaughn  

Henry “Shake” Washington  

Superintendent of Schools 

Addison G. Davis 
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